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MEMO

To: Josh Ehart

From: Anthony Cozzi AC

RE: Facility Update

Date: August 14,2025

Below is an update of the facility projects in the District this summer. This will be as of the date of the Board
meeting (in no particular order).

Lincoln

The new LULA has been installed, inspected and ready for use.

All new classroom furniture has been received and installed.

A new proximity card reader has been added to Door 2.

The PTO-funded canopy and play equipment has been installed on the east side of the building.

Additional bike racks have been installed on the east side of the building.

The exterior water relocation project, including the new rain garden, baseball sod and flagpole relocation
have all been completed.

The new tile floor in the teachers lounge has been completed.

All classroom/bathroom painting and classroom cabinet/countertop work has been completed. Exterior
painting outside of the bell room has been delayed due to the exterior construction.

New bathroom partitions have been installed.

Repairs to the auditorium stage have been completed.

The parking lot and the playground area asphalt have been seal coated and re-striped.

All landscaping, playground infill and window washing has been completed.

All safety upgrades (additional security camera, window treatments, gymnasium door mullion and
expanded window film) have all been completed.

Willard

All new classroom furniture has been received and installed.

The PTO-funded outdoor instructional area has been installed on the west side of the building.

New bathroom partitions have been installed.

All landscaping, playground infill and window washing has been completed.

All safety upgrades (exterior fencing, window treatments and expanded window film) have been
completed.
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Roosevelt

e All new classroom furniture has been received and installed.

e Phase 3 (and final phase) of the LLC redesign is complete.

Painting of various exterior and interior doors, as well as various stairwells and various classrooms has
been completed.

New bathroom partitions have been installed.

New South Gym wall pads have been installed.

New floor tile to various classrooms, hallways and the teachers’ lounge has been completed.

All landscaping and window washing have been completed.

The safety upgrade (expanded window film) has been completed.

Please call me with any questions or comments. I will present this at the Board meeting on Tuesday night with any
changes.



